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 Dr David Simcock OBJEMPER2016/6712/P 09/01/2017  20:53:47 We have no objections to the proposed building but will have zero tolerance of noise before usual 

business hours and especially at the weekend. My wife and I work very long hours in demanding jobs 

(and often work at weekends) so will not tolerate any disturbance of the peace. The northern aspect of 

our flat projects immediately onto the proposed building site and will be vulnerable to noise. We are 

entitled to peace/quiet at the weekends and very much hope that this will be respected.
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